
 
15/01/2025 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Class Trip to Warwick Castle 

To support our learning next term, we have planned a trip to Warwick Castle. We have booked the 

trip for Wednesday 21st May 2025. We are so excited to be able to do this as all the children have 

been so excited and enthusiastic about their learning. 

In order to make school trips financially viable we ask for a voluntary contribution from parents.  

School does not add any extra charges to the cost of any trips. We will be asking parents/carers 

for a voluntary contribution of £20.25 (£15.25 for Pupil Premium) per child payable via Parentpay 

to cover the cost of the outing, which includes entrance fees and coach hire. Unfortunately if we do 

not receive sufficient contributions the trip may have to be cancelled.   

Children will need a packed lunch. Please indicate below if you would like to order lunch from 

school or if your child will be bringing a lunch from home. Children will need to wear school 

uniform and suitable footwear (not sandals) and dress appropriately for the weather, i.e. 

waterproof coat or a sunhat (weather permitting). If the weather forecast is warm please ensure 

your child has high factor sunscreen applied in the morning. 

You can pay in instalments on Parentpay but all payments will need to be made by Friday 9th May 

2025 please. 

We appreciate your continued support. 

KS1 Class team  

 

Warwick Castle Trip 

I give permission for my child ________________________________________________ 

to accompany the class teachers to Warwick Castle on Wednesday 21st May 2025 

Lunch Arrangements 

□ My child would like to order a cheese packed lunch from school (Please book via Select)   

□ My child will bring sandwiches from home 

Signed ___________________________________________ (Parent / Carer) 


